
Carolina Power & Light Company 

June 15, 1977 

File: NG-3513 (R) Serial: NG-77-685 

Mr. Norman C. Moseley, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II, Suite 818 
230 Peachtree Street, N.W.  
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

H. B. ROBINSON STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT UNIT NO. 2 
DOCKET 50-261 

LICENSE NO. DPR-23 
RHR SYSTEM PIPE RESTRAINTS 

Dear Mr. Moseley: 

In January 1976 the Nuclear Regulatory Commission was notified 
by phone about certain Residual Heat Removal System pipe restraints 
at the H. B. Robinson Plant that were in need of repair. These 
restraints are located on the pipes between each RHR pump and 
its respective heat exchanger.  

Following the notification, plant maintenance and engineering 
personnel examined and temporarily repaired each of the restraints.  
Ebasco Services then provided assistance in designing permanent 
repairs on the affected supports. These permanent corrections 
have now been completed and the supports are functioning satisfactorily.  

Yours very truly, 

H. R. Banks 
Manager 

Nuclear Generation 

HSZ/CSB/pap 
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